
 
 
 

Dear Parents: 
 
Your child will soon be visiting the Belleville Public Library as part of a class visit. 
The exciting world of reading for pleasure and information will be there for the taking! 

 
We will have library cards ready for the class when they visit. If you would like your 
child to have a library card, please fill out the registration form and return it to your 
child’s teacher. Even if your child has a card already, please fill out the attached form. 
With an updated form we can ensure our records are current 

 

If your child has lost his or her card, please tape $1.00 replacement fee to the form. 
 
By signing the registration form you are accepting responsibility for everything 
borrowed from the library using this card. Your child may borrow books, audio books, 
DVDs, magazines, graphic novels, CDs and have access to the Internet.  

 
When your child brings a new library card home, please sign the card. The card is in 
your child’s name but you assume legal responsibility for materials borrowed from the 
library. 

 
We look forward to seeing your child at the library. We hope you will come to the 
library regularly with them. 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 
Children’s and Youth Services 
Belleville Public Library & John M Parrott Art Gallery 
254 Pinnacle Street Belleville, Ontario K8N 3B1 
613-968-6731 ext. 2035 
http://www.bellevillellibrary.ca/ 

http://www.bellevillellibrary.ca/

